Beach Haven School
700 Beach Ave
Beach Haven, NJ 08008

November 20, 2014

Dear Ms. Raleigh,

Congratulations! Beach Haven School, has been selected to receive a Young Audiences
2015 NRG Creatively Green Award. We are excited to work with you and your team to bring
this exciting family arts festival to your school community.

Once again, congratulations and thank you for your commitment to sustainability and the arts!

Creatively yours,

Jacqueline Knox
Arts Education Program Associate
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200 Forrestal Road
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T 609.243.9000 x (207)

F 609.243.8999

www.yanj-yaep.org



